
 

Aloha e Class of 2033 'Ohana! 
  

Just a friendly reminder that we would love to include your keiki in our “Mahalo 
Movie” for the Papa Mālaaʻo Kumu.  
  

If you would like your keiki to participate, please read the guidelines below: 

 Record your keiki saying a mahalo message or something that they like 
about their Kumu and/or classroom's educational assistant: 

o I like my Kumu because. . .  
o Mahalo Kumu for. . .  
o My Kumu Is the best because. . .  

 Please keep the videos short - around 10 - 15 seconds long 
 Keiki must wear their Kamehameha uniform in the video 

Please email your video submissions to imua2033@kskatp.org by 
Friday, March 12 at 8pm. 
  

National Teacher Appreciation Week Is from May 3 - May 7 and we would like 
to start gathering your ideas for gifts for our kumu and educational 
assistants.  Please email us if you have any suggestions, and keep the 
Kamehameha health and safety protocols in mind when submitting your 
suggestions. 
  

Hope to hear from all of you soon! 
  

Cat, Cindi, and Kaiewa 
imua2033@kskatp.org 
Kamehameha Class of 2033 Facebook Page  
 


